
 

Calling all Childminders - Have Your Say!! 

 

Galway Childcare Committee invites you to a meeting of Childminders to discuss the future of 
Childminding. 

The Department of Children and Youth Affairs (DCYA) recently launched a draft Childminding Action 

Plan.  On behalf of DCYA we are consulting locally with Childminders and would value your input on 

the way forward for home-based Childminding.    

All  Childminders are welcome, including Childminders who are Tusla-registered and not registered 

and who care for children of all ages. 

Date: Wednesday 30th October 2019 
 

Time: 7.30pm – 9.00pm 
 

Venue: Clayton Hotel, Ballybrit, Galway 
 

Tea, coffee and light refreshments will be served 

For further information phone Galway Childcare Committee 091-752039 or email 
mail@galwaychildcare.com 

We look forward to meeting with you. 

        

 


